
 

 

 

NOTICE 

The draft Financial Sector Levies Bill and the Supplement to the Impact Study of the Twin 

Peaks Reforms, have been published on the National Treasury website at the request of the 

Standing Committee on Finance. 

The documents contain the proposed approach for levies as well as estimated levy and fee 

figures for the implementation of the Twin Peaks regulatory framework. Comments on the 

proposals can be sent to the National Treasury at 

CommentDraftLegislation@treasury.gov.za. The closing date for the submission of 

comments is 31 January 2017.   

Information regarding further engagement on the documents will be communicated in due 

course.  

Documents are available on www.treasury.gov.za/twinpeaks   
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